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Good afternoon, James, 

I am writing to share a few important updates with you about the upcoming Architectural 

Humanities Research Association (AHRA) conference, being held at Pratt Institute in 

Brooklyn, New York, on November 17-19, 2022.   

First, we have scheduled your Conversation " VILLAGE VOICES: WE DECLARE A CLIMATE 
EMERGENCY"" on Friday, November 18, 2022, from 8:30 AM – 10:00 AM EST.   

Our records indicate that this presentation will be virtual.   If this information is incorrect and you plan 
to hold this session in person, please let me know as soon as possible.  We will provide zoom login 
information as we get closer to the conference.   

Important Dates and Deadlines 

- We've extended the Early Bird registration until 11:59 PM EST on Thursday, September 22. If 

you have not registered yet, please do so using this link:https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ahra-2022-

convening-building-ground-for-climate-collectivism-tickets-395673960467.  Space for in 

person delegates is limited, so please register today!  Also, please note that we cannot provide 

ticket refunds or transfers once the purchase has been completed in Eventbrite.   

-October 16 is the deadline for presenting authors to register for the Conference. After this date, we 
will assume that individuals with accepted work who have not registered do not intend to participate, 
and your program will be removed from the final schedule. 

- October 21: is the deadline for submitting conference papers to be considered for the two 

publications associated with the conference (an edited book published by Routledge Press 

and a special issue of the journal Architecture & Culture).  There will be an informational 

session during the conference in November (on Friday afternoon) to provide more 

information to individuals interested in publishing their work in these volumes.  We'll also be 

adding more information to our website in the coming weeks.   

Finally, if you have decided that you can no longer participate in the event, please do let us know so 
that we can adjust the schedule accordingly. Once again, if we don't receive your registration by Oct 
16, you will be automatically removed from the conference program. 

Thanks so much. Have a marvellous weekend!-- we hope to meet you in November. 

Sincerely, 

Courtney Knapp 

AHRA 2022 Conference Co-Chair 
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